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Comments: I support option two as the safest for the growing community.  We recreation off Mt Herman road

multiple times a week and interact with illegal shooting at least once a week.  It is rare to see rangers up there

enforcing the no shooting rule, therefore the majority of parking/camping areas are littered with shell casings and

broken bottles and other targets.  Worse is running or cycling on a trail and an illegal shooter shooting toward the

trail, which has happened to us a handful of times.  In addition to the designated target  shooting areas, it would

be beneficial to have strict no shooting enforcement elsewhere to encourage people to go to the designated

shooting areas. 


